Balance On Hand – $36,435.48
 
Rule Books and Refresher Exams were distributed.
  
Meeting called to order by President Tom Usischon at 7:30 PM.
 
A moment of silence was held for Mike Eisenberg, Board 119 member who passed away over the summer.
  
Tom reminded everyone that to remain a “”Member in Good Standing” you must 
 
1)  PAY YOUR DUES - which remain at $85.00 by 02/29/20 in order to avoid a late payment fee.
 
      Once again, Board 119 is participating in “”Officials vs. Cancer.”  We are requesting an additional $15.00 be added to your $85.00 dues.
           This additional sum is completely voluntary and does not affect membership status.
  
     2) ATTEND THREE MEETINGS – ONE OF WHICH IS A MANDATORY INTERPRETATION MEETING
 
          Our Interpretation Meeting is Friday, November 1 – 7:30 PM at McClancy H.S.
 
          A list of our meeting dates can be found on our website – www.board119.net
Other Board Interpretation Meetings 
10/15 Brooklyn Board 37 at Bishop Loughlin H.S. 7:30 PM
10/16 Western Suffolk Board 127 at Brentwood H.S. (Ross Center) 7:30 PM
10/27 Westchester Board 52 at Briarcliff H.S. 9:30 AM
10/27 Long Island (Nassau) Board 41at Kellenberg H.S. 9:00 AM
[bookmark: _GoBack]11/13 Eastern Long Island Board 40 at Glenwood Village Clubhouse in Riverhed 7:30 PM
0 We.on
      3) Pass the Refresher Exam
         
          The Refresher Exam is an “Open Book” examination.  Enough said!
 
Reminder
Dues are to be sent to Brad Tracy – 14 Dogwood St., Noyac, NY 11963
 
Refresher Exam Answers are to be sent to Ernie Rudolf – 5 Melony Ave., Plainview, NY 11803 before December 1.


Answers sheets may also be dropped off at our Interpretation Meeting on November 1.
Please print your name on both answer sheets.
 
 
This year’s annual Mr. John Fouchet Sr. Memorial Tournament will be held on Dec. 27, 28, and 29 at St. Gregory’s.
 
We are seeking volunteers to referee, keep score, security, etc.
Your continued participation helps keep our dues low and counts as a general membership meeting.
  
To volunteer contact Joe White and/or Tom Usischon.
  
As usual our Interpreter’s Corner was expertly handled by Ernie.
Great video of plays, rules explained and words of wisdom to help us become better officials were on display.
  
 
Our Mentoring Program will continue again this season.  Interested Mentors and Mentees should contact Dave Schoenfeld.
  
Jim Quinn is the new CHSAA Freshman and JV Officials Assignor.
If interested , contact Jim at fdcapt170@gmail.com.
 
Congratulations and Good Luck, Jim.
   
Antonio Brimmer remains the PSAL Assignor.
If interested contact him at Adbrim@gmail.com. 
  
Our website www.board119.net is a valuable source of information.  Please visit it and register.
 
Please forward address, email and phone number changes to joemanzione@me.com

